Thomas Wright

From: Planning Trees

Sent: 06 June 2022 18:25

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: *NEW TCA* - Garden Tree Pruning
HI

Please set up as a new TCA

thanks

Please note that our general email address has changed to planning.trees@eastriding.gov.uk with immediate
effect. Your email has been forwarded automatically to the new inbox. Please do however update your
contacts list etc.

Trees Team - Dealing with protected trees on private land
East Riding of Yorkshire Council

AG19, County Hall

Beverley

East Riding of Yorkshire

HU17 9BA

Tel: (01482) 393719

Contact Centre Tel: (01482) 393939

Sent: 06 June 2022 15:53

To: Planning Trees <Planning.Trees@eastriding.gov.uk>

Subject: Garden Tree Pruning

[CAUTION]This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or
open attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content 1s
safe.

Hi - we would like to make an application to reduce the size of a tree in our back garden, completing some
work that we were advised to have done in two stages.

Unfortunately, the original application used for the first part of this work had expired 5 weeks before the
tree surgeon could be booked for the final cut to shape - a matter our neighbour raised that with you I
believe. This application allows that work to be completed.

Application:
To reduce the height and width of a back garden Yew tree to make the tree more manageable and in
proportion to other garden trees.

Address and location of the tree:
Cherry Cottage

4 Cherry Garth,

Lund

East Yorkshire

YO25 9TD



Photos attached.

Many thanks
Andy






Andy Watts




